
 

 

 

Wednesday 19th June 2019 - “Bike-It-Breakfast" and "Dr. Bike" 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday (24th June), we are having another "Bike-It-Breakfast". 

 

Any children (and parents) who come to school on their bicycles and scooters will be able to have breakfast on 

arrival at 8.45 am. 

 

As well as breakfast, another great reason to bicycle to school on Monday is so that Jonathan Dixon (our school's 

Sustrans Officer) can check over your bicycles. 

 

Jonathan has very kindly offered: 

 

"I would like to offer to do a "Dr Bike" session on that day, which means that I will check over the bikes that are in 

school, fix and issues that I can, and leave an MOT type report on each bike to say what problems there are or what 

I’ve fixed." 

 

We would be very grateful to anybody who could help us by providing fruit, cereal, flapjacks, cereal bars, etc to help 

to feed the hungry cyclists. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr. D. MacBean - Year 2 Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


